llinch~-Bur CORNERBEAD COMPANY

November 20, 2018
To Our Valued Customers

First, thank you for being a loyal and valued customer. Rest assured, we will continue to provide you with

the best quality products and service in your respective locations, and we will always be available to assist
you.

As aresult of the increases in our raw materials, packaging and transportation cost over the last year, we
must increase our prices by 5% for shipments beginning January 1, 2019.

Orders at the current prices will be accepted for any shipments before J anuary 1, 2019. Beginning on
January 1, 2019, all shipments will be at the new prices.

We appreciate your loyalty and understanding. Please contact your sales representative at any time with
any questions you may have relative our service.

Very truly yours,
= /

Ralph M. Scott

President

520 W. Grove Avenue » Orange, California 92865 « 714-637-4642 - FAX 714-921-8348




